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Dear Hamasdegh Parent, 

If you haven't already done so, don't forget to: 

● Join the PTA​! 2019-2020 membership is now OPEN. Benefits include voting 

privileges, volunteer opportunities and much more. Each paid membership receives a 

drawstring bag with Hamasdegh School Logo! 

● Complete the parent survey​! Please take five minutes to complete the survey to help 

us shape the future direction of the PTA. 

● Get Involved! Join a committee​: There are so many ways to be involved in your 

child's school experience, all of which enhance the community here at Hamasdegh. We 

have a fantastic group of Board members and Committee Chairs this year, all of whom 

welcome any and all help you can give. You can do something big or small, from work or 

home. Here is the ​list of open opportunities​. If you have any questions, concerns or 

suggestions please do not hesitate to contact us at ​hamasdeghpta@gmail.com​.  

Meet This Year’s ​PTA Board​! We are very excited to kick things off for the year. We have 

some new and returning faces.  

Shushanik Hakobyan - Chairwoman and VP of Correspondence  

Alice Krikorian - Vice Chairwoman 

Talar Vartanian - Treasurer 

Predita Rostomian - Recording Secretary 

Emma Artinian Soghomonian - Communications Chairwoman 

Lucy Bartamian - Website Editor, Advisor/Member at Large 

Medea Melkonian - Advisor/Member at Large 

Pamela Tossounian - Advisor/Member at Large 

We are always open to new ideas and would love to hear from you if you want to help us make 

changes or brainstorm new ideas!  

 

In Retrospect  

https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/volunteer.html
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GZ5JR9S
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/volunteer.html
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/volunteer.html
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/meet-the-board.html


Hamasdegh School PTA kicked off the new school year by hosting a pool party to say a heartfelt 

“Thank you” to all our PTA members and volunteers who served in their many roles over the 

past school year. Our volunteers gave so much of their time to the Hamasdegh events as well as 

to supporting our teachers and staff. Children reconnected with old friends and made new ones. 

 

Be part of the Hamasdegh PTA vibrant family! Become a ​PTA member​ and sign up to ​volunteer 

for many events planned in the new school year! 

 

 
PTA EVENTS - SAVE THE DATE!! 

September 8, 9:30-11am   Back-to-School Communion & Breakfast 

September 15, 9:30-10:30am  Parent Coffee 

September 29, 1-2:30pm   Ice Cream Social 

Full Calendar of Events (pdf) 

 

STAY CONNECTED 

HamasdeghPTA.weebly.com 

Hamasdegh School Facebook Page 

 

Contact us at ​hamasdeghpta@gmail.com 
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If you no longer wish to receive emails from Hamasdegh PTA, please reply to this message with 

“Unsubscribe” in the subject line. 

 


